
Reptile Park 2016 
Following the children’s interest in reptiles the 3-4 year class 

and the 4-5 year class had the opportunity to attend an 

excursion to the reptile park. 

The children loved the bus trip and were very excited to go 

into the reptile park. 

Please take the time to have a look at the photos of the day 

below and on our excursion page. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


